INDIAN COUNCIL OF AGRICUTLURAL RESEARCH
KRISHI BHAVAN: NEW DELHI

F. No. FIN/22/26/2012-CDN (A&A) Dated the ZHuly, 2018

To

1. Directors/Joint Directors/Project Directors of all Research Institutes/Project

Directorates and National Research Centres/Bureaux

Project Coordinators/Coordinated Research Projects/Zonal Project Directors.

3. The Finance & Accounts Officers of all Research Institutes, Project Directorates
and National Research Centres.

2

Sub: Clarification on procurement against Single Responsive Bid-Reg.
Sir,

In supersession of Council’s earlier orders regarding procurement against Single
Responsive Bid it has now been decided that the cases regarding single responsive bid may be

finalized by the Director of the Institute in consultation with Head of Finance, of the Institute
after following the GFR, 2017, and there is no need of referral of such cases to ICAR Hgrs.

henceforth.

2 This issues with the approval of Secretary, DARE & DG, ICAR.

Yours faithfully,

(Sanjeevan “%sh)/

Deputy Director (Fin)
Distribution_:

1. All DDGs, ICAR

2.1IA-L I, 111, IV, V, VI Section

3. PSO to Secretary, DARE & D.G., ICAR

4. PPS to Special Secretary(DARE) & Secretary, ICAR

5. PPS to AS&FA, DARE/ICAR

6. P. S. to Director Finance

7. Information System Officer, DKMA, Pusa, New Delhi for uploading the letter on ICAR Website.

8. Guard file



